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February 25, 2021

Update on NYSED Scam
As a follow-up to our previous E-Bulletin warning members
about a scam targeting health care professionals, please be
advised that the New York State Education Department has
issued a press release with more details about the scammers’
activities and additional reporting options. The NYSED press
release may be viewed by clicking here.
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